
 

To Whom it May Concern 
  

Date: July 10, 2015 

  
SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: S38-WIFIBT 

  

We, the undersigned, hereby attest to the fact that we are not using FM 

Transceiver feature available on JorJin circuit WG7311-EA used in our WIFIBT 

module.  

Regards,  

 
 

 

Name: 

Title: 

Shiraz Kapadia 

CEO & President 

On behalf of : Invixium Access Inc. 

Phone No.: 647-282-1745 

Email : SKapadia@invixium.com 

  
 

 

 


